
 
 
To: Street's, Sidewalks and Light's Committee Meeting       10/22/2024 
 
From: Brian Zimmerman/Chair       
 
Subject: Sooter abandonment request, pedestrian safety om Mineral Ave. request for additional 
handicap parking from VFW, and city banners and California and Mineral Ave. 
 
Below is a summary of the discussion from our October 22nd meeting at noon. 
 
Present were committee members Brian Zimmerman, Kristin Smith, and Gail Burger. 
From the public were Jennifer Nelson and Tera Nieme. 
 

Summary 
• Sooters were not informed about meeting and were not present. Will discuss at next 

scheduled meeting. 
• Mineral Avenue safety concerns for pedestrians Discussion 

The committee discussed ways to help with pedestrian safety when downtown is so busy with 
traffic. Going to talk with Tabitha with LOR about possible funding of flags, signs or lights to 
help at next meeting. 

• Parking request for additional handicap spot at VFW 

The committee discussed the additional handicapped parking spot for the VFW, but it is the 
committees stance that the 6 they have are sufficient. 

• Discuss city banners for Mineral and California Avenues. 
            When the wreaths are put up around Thanksgiving time we will ask for the banners           
            to be stored in the basement of the Western News for the winter. I will contact 
            Suzanne Resch for confirmation on this. 

• Public Comment 
None 

• Additional Community Concerns and Suggestions 

Tera Nieme from the KVCS spoke about having more police presence at the school when the 
children were getting dropped off or being picked up. 
Brian Zimmerman thanks everyone for their participation and adjourns the meeting. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
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